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Dear Chairman John Barker and the members of the House Committee on Federal and State 
Affairs:

I OPPOSE House Bill HB2220.

I have five granddaughters on campuses at Kansas University and Emporia State University 
and the thought of handguns on any campus gives me chills.  These campuses are full of 
young people, some newly away from home for the first time, and certainly not mature or 
responsible enough to carry a handgun on campus.  I filled in for a few weeks at Neosho 
County Community College and experienced a very angry young man who came back in after
class and threatened and physically pushed me because he wanted me to change his grade.
 What if he had been carrying a gun!

We expect our children to be safe on campus and they should be!  No guns on campuses, 
please!

Thank you for your consideration,

Joan Vibert


